2024 HUMAN SERVICES FUNDING GUIDELINES

» Organizations interested in receiving Garfield County Human Services funding
for fiscal year 2024 must meet the following guidelines:

Be recognized as a nonprofit organization in the State of Colorado
and be operating per the requirements set forth by this designation.
Have a significant service delivery presence for persons residing in
Garfield County.

Have a programmatic focus area in Human Services.

Must not be applying to utilize funds for the discharge of debt.

» Funding proposal packets are to be in the following format.

All proposal applications must be submitted to the Garfield County
Administration Office, 108 Eighth Street, Suite 101, Glenwood
Springs, CO 81601, by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, August 11, 2024.

Six {6) copies are required.

All applications must be typed in a standard font no smaller than
size 10.

To be considered a complete grant request, all attachments as
outlined in the application packet must be attached to each copy.

Any questions or comments may be directed to Vola Mercer at 945-5004 or e-mail
vmercer@garfield-county.com.




